
Our goal is to provide the church family with a safe 
place to worship and fellowship as a body of believers. 

Households may sit together but should be separated from   
anyone else by at least: 2 seats in a row

If you are showing any symptoms of COVID-19 or have been exposed to anyone who has been 

confirmed to have COVID-19 in the past two weeks please stay home and watch the service 

online.  Ushers are available to answer any questions.

We are excited you have chosen to join 
Life Groups here today!

While in the building for worship services, or life groups, 
please follow CDC recommended hygiene and social 

distancing guidelines.  

Please bring a mask from home to wear before/after worship
and during life groups.

Maintain at least 6 feet of distance from others who are not 
part of your household when entering and leaving the building. 

Please refrain from shaking hands or hugging. 

Hand sanitizing stations are available in the foyer for use after 
touching any surfaces.  

During Life Groups:

Central is encouraging the following healthy practices: 




